
Subject: Re: MICHAEL TODD, RENDITION AND SIR PETER GIBSON

From:  "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date:  Thu, January 2, 2014 7:37 pm
To:  David.Crompton@southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Priority:  Normal

Dear Mr. Crompton,

Thank you for the reply, and likewise best wishes to you and all at South Yorkshire Police in 
2014.

By way of a quick update, following a hearing before District Judge Buxton, in which I was 
present as a witness, the property I am currently staying in by invitation is to be repossessed 
by HSBC Bank PLC. The court order takes effect from 9th January 2014. The District Judge 
did not grant permission for an appeal. This morning, an Appellant's Notice of Appeal was 
handed in to the Circuit Judge in Sheffield County Court. This was a request for permission 
to Appeal to the higher judge.

As explained in my last letter sent to you, I have no intention of vacating the property and 
handing it over to a criminal organisation like HSBC Bank Plc. I guess that will potentially 
make me a squatter in the eyes of HSBC Bank Plc in seven days time and I am mindful that it 
potentially makes me liable for arrest from South Yorkshire Police as squatting is a criminal 
offence.

For your information, I am enclosing the Grounds for Appeal.  This  was filed this morning 
alongside the Appellant's notice, skeleton argument and full bundle.

Finally, I am aware that it will be a challenging year for my former employers, particularly 



over Hillsborough. This year will mark the 25th anniversary and I am certain the people of 
Merseyside will be having a special memorial service at the Anfield Stadium. I have no idea 
how feasible this is, but it crossed my mind that it might be a magnanimous gesture if you as 
the Chief Constable could somehow be present at the service to express sincere regret on 
behalf of the force's role over the last quarter of a century. As you are probably aware, last
April/May I sent a hyper-linked email of Bill Kenwright's speech at the 24th Memorial Service 
to the email addresses of about 500 police officers in your force because I thought it might do 
some good for your officers to reflect on things from their vantage point.

Anyway, it's just a thought given I have seen it from both sides. Perhaps Mr. Bill Kenwright 
might be the person to facilitate something to that effect if you see any merit in my 
suggestion.

Best Wishes

Tony Farrell

In response to this email received from David Crompton.

Dear Tony
>
> Thank you for your e mail and may I take this seasonal opportunity to wish you
all the best for 2014.
>
> Kind Regards
>
>
> David Crompton
> Chief Constable
>
>
> Internal: 8400
> External: 0114 252 3400


